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Comments: | think we have neglected wilderness way too much in the last century. We have witnessed a plunge
in species that might threaten people as much or more than dirty air. Let's keep development on Moose Mountain
near Lutsen to a small level like the proposal of Superior Highland Backcountry for glading, instead of the more
fully developed proposal of turning this section into more downhill ski runs.

The future of our children could rest on decisions like this. Skiing is my favorite sport but it's time to get a lot more
serious about how we manage planet Earth.



